
Your Voice. 
Your Vote. 
Your MGH.

MGH Nurses: You’re invited to a series of group and 
individual meeting opportunities
As you consider your right to choose whether or not you want to be represented by a union, we want to 
make sure we are providing you with accurate and comprehensive information about the election process 
and the changes that may result if a union represented the nurses.

All MGH RNs are invited to attend the following:

LEADERSHIP  
INFORMATION SESSION DAILY IN-DEPTH SESSIONS

Opportunity to engage directly 
with hospital leadership and share 
your feedback.

On-site smaller group sessions with leaders to discuss  
key information.

Tuesday, January 7

7:30 - 8:30 a.m. 
3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 
7:30 - 8:30 p.m.

Four Seasons Conference Room

What to expect
An open dialogue with:

•	Trevor Sawallish, Chief 
Executive Officer

•	Wendy Ulferts, Chief Nursing 
Officer

•	Shannon Sloan, Chief Human 
Resources Officer

Topic: Your Rights Under  
the Law: How Unions 
Operate and What That 
Means for You

Wednesday, January 8 – 
Monday, January 13

7:30 - 8:30 a.m. 
7:30 - 8:30 p.m.

Heron Conference Room

Topic: To be announced

Tuesday, January 14 – 
Sunday, January 19

7:30 - 8:30 a.m. 
7:30 - 8:30 p.m.

Heron Conference Room
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STAY INFORMED.  
KNOW THE FACTS. 

Visit northmemorial.com/yourMGH 

Open office hours available beginning January 6 
Drop-in opportunity to ask specific questions 1:1 

Open Monday – Friday  |  8 a.m. - 5 p.m.  
HR office at MGH (across from Admin) 


